
Town of Halfmoon 

Requests for Proposals 

The Town of Halfmoon is seeking proposals from qualified engineering firms to convey their interest in 

providing consulting engineering services to the Town of Halfmoon. The Town is seeking an engineering 

consultant to oversee all aspects of applicable municipal functions. Responses must be submitted to the 

Town Clerk’s Office by November 22, 2023. The Town reserves the right to reject any and all submittals.  

The Town of Halfmoon is an Equal Opportunity Employer.  

A digital copy of this document can be made available upon inquiry to the Town Clerk’s Office. 


